
17/08/2020 

MRS Margaret Thomas 
11 Dandenong RD 
Terrey Hills NSW 2084 
sunriser@idx.com.au 

RE: DA2020/0264 - 57 Myoora Road TERREY HILLS NSW 2084

These comments relate to both DA's for 57 and 59 Myoora Road, Terrey Hills. The property is 
opposite and beside residential homes and the proposed hours of operation will have a 
considerable detrimental effect on the residents eg noise from loading and unloading trucks, 
cars and customers.

Myoora Road is already a busy road especially at school time and when people are travelling 
to and from work as there are 2 the bus stops very close by.

School children walk past 57 & 59 (with or without parents) and these vehicles pose an 
additional danger to them.

The proposed operation is not in keeping with any businesses in Terrey Hills and the small 
community of residents in Terrey Hills.
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